

# Table of Contents

Minutes 9 March 06.....	1
-------------------------	---

# Minutes 9 March 06

- Phone: Eric(Fermilab), Nuala(RAL), Gordon(RAL), Gancho(ATLAS), Silkes(GridKa), Sasha
- @CERN: Dirk(3D), Eva(3D)
- General issues
  - ◆ GDB meeting:
    - ◇ 3D will report regularly at the GDB meeting
    - ◇ Dirk gave a presentation about the current status. Slides will be available on the wiki page.
  - ◆ CHEP paper to be written (Dirk) \* Roundtable Testbed test progress
  - ◆ Gancho (ATLAS):
    - ◇ Source database was affected by Streams bug 4291110, which has conflicts with last security patches
    - ◇ Merge patch provided by Oracle applied successfully
    - ◇ Queues metadata corruption on the destination database after the change of the COMPATIBLE parameter. Working on it
    - ◇ Replication tests stucked
  - ◆ Miguel Anjo will help Eva with VOMS replication setup
  - ◆ ATLAS network configuration discussion for production online setup next week
  - ◆ Taiwan: new person replacing Marco, other at CERN who will be the contact person. RAC Server prepared
  - ◆ GridKa(Silkes): hw received, OS sw installed
  - ◆ RAL(Gordon): hw arrived
  - ◆ Dirk will update web page
- Workshop Agenda
  - ◆ DBA workshop at RAL on March, 23th
  - ◆ CERN, GridKa and CNAF already confirmed to attend
  - ◆ NIKEHEF and PIC (Barcelona) will attend via phone
  - ◆ important: dbas well represented
  - ◆ Sasha will contact Stefan so he provide a Tier2 summary during the workshop
  - ◆ todo: determine realistic data rate for COOL data replication from Tier0 to Tier1
- Streams phone conference
  - ◆ Streams meeting with Streams product manager
  - ◆ Topic: streams setup at Tier0
  - ◆ recommended version 10gR2 - some problem observed on the testbed are solved in this version
  - ◆ advice on how to do the setup:
    - ◇ only 1 capture for all sites
    - ◇ create new capture in case of sites problems
    - ◇ resynchronise sites when problem is fixed
    - ◇ they will send some documentation
  - ◆ new monitoring tool: strmmmon. To be tested

---

This topic: PSSGroup > MinuteS09March06

Topic revision: r2 - 2006-04-10 - EvaDafonte



Copyright &© 2008-2020 by the contributing authors. All material on this collaboration platform is the property of the contributing authors.  
or Ideas, requests, problems regarding TWiki? use Discourse or Send feedback